
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 8th March 2024 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

 

~ TERM 4 ~ 
 

19/02/24—28/03/24 
 
 

Week 4 
 
 
 

Monday 11th March 
3-4pm Cheerleading Club 
3-4.30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club (Level 1) 
 
Tuesday 12th March 
 
Wednesday 13th March 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club  
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 14th March 
 
Friday 15th March 
RED NOSE DAY 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
3-4pm Athletics Club 
 
 

Week 5 
 

Monday 18th March 
3-4.30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club (Level 1) 
 
Tuesday 19th March 
4–5:30-pm KS1 DISCO 
 
Wednesday 20th March 
3-4pm Gymnastics Club 
5:30-6:30pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 21st March 
2:15pm KS1 Singing 
4–5:30pm KS2 DISCO 
 
Friday 22nd  March 
3-4pm Athletics Club 
2:30pm Celebration       
Assembly—All welcome 
 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

 

Thomas 
 

 

 

We hope you have had or still to 

have a wonderful day celebrating. 

SUPERSTARS!  
 
 

This week’s super stars are: 
 

Darya, Sasha, Reggie, Syun, 

Zaki, Liam, Rabsal and Taha  
 
 

WELL DONE AND  

CONGRATULATIONS!  

 HOUSE points   
TERM 4 

The results:  
 

     connaught:     117 
     Burgoyne:          97 
     kearsney:          91 
     Redoubt:             82 
      

 

Writer of the week 
 

The nominations this week are:  

 Aylan, Noah, Rayaan/Aaryash/

Reeyong, Jonah & Xander 

 
 

The winner is: Noah 
 

Well Done! 

World Book Day  
What a fabulous Day! Thank you so much for all your efforts - the costumes were      

amazing.   We had a lot of fun with book quizzes, shared reads, and drop everything a 
read time.  Thank you to FOGS who organised a great book swap after school too.  

I’ve put some pictures on the ‘Parents of Guston School’ Facebook page and website. 
Here a few to wet your appetite...  

Ramadan and Eid 
On behalf of everyone in the Guston School community, we would like to wish all 

our Muslim friends a very happy Ramadan.  
 

To mark this special time of year, we have invited our Muslim pupils to share their 
experiences of Ramadan and Eid in a special assembly on 17th April at 2.30pm. 

 All parents and friends are welcome.     

Happy International Women’s Day  
 

Here’s to strong women.  
May we know them.  

May we be them.  
May we raise them. 

Happy Mother’s Day 
We wish all the Mums a 
very happy Mothers Day 

for Sunday.   
Thanks to FOGS for arranging such 

fabulous gifts for them too.  
Rest up and be spoilt!   

Following on from this Newsletter you will 
find the FOGS Newsletter and a letter from  
The Duke of York’s Royal Military School 
with information about their Giving Day. 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
29th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
  
We hope this letter finds you and your family well. As part of our ongoing commitment to providing the best 
possible educational experience for our students and those who use our school facilities, we are excited to 
share an opportunity that directly impacts their wellbeing and development.  
  
The Dukies’ Foundation is embarking on a fundraising effort to refurbish The Duke of York's Royal Military 
School swimming pool. This vital facility is not only integral to our school's curriculum but also serves as a 
valuable resource for your child's swimming education and overall safety through Safely Swim.   
  
As parents of students who benefit from use of The Duke of York’s Royal Military School swimming pool, The 
Dukies’ Foundation invite you to join us in supporting this important initiative. Your donation, no matter the 
size, will contribute directly to enhancing the learning environment for your child and future generations.  
  
Here's why your support matters:  

 Enhanced Learning Environment: Upgrading pool facilities will create a more conducive 
environment for learning. Providing access to swimming lessons ensures that students are 
equipped with the necessary water safety knowledge, reducing the risk of accidents and instilling 
confidence in and around water.  

 Promote Wellbeing: Offering swimming opportunities promotes the physical and mental 
wellbeing of students. Swimming is not only an excellent form of exercise but also a therapeutic 
activity that can alleviate stress and improve overall health.  

 Community Impact: Your donation will have a ripple effect, positively impacting not only 
your child but also the broader community. Our pool serves as a valuable resource for 24 primary 
schools, including two special schools, facilitating curriculum swimming lessons for approximately 
500 students. Additionally, 904 children and adults benefit from private lessons, fostering a 
culture of inclusivity and accessibility.  

 Preserving Heritage: The Duke of York's Royal Military School has a rich history dating back 
to its founding in 1803, with our pool being built in 1909. Your support will help preserve this 
heritage for years to come.  

  
We understand that these are challenging times for many families, and any contribution you can make is 
deeply appreciated. Together, we can make a significant difference and ensure that our school continues to 
provide a top-tier educational experience for your child.  
  
Attached to this letter, you will find a flyer with more information about our Giving Day and how you can 
donate. We encourage you to share this flyer with friends and family members who may also wish to support 
our cause.  
  
Thank you for your consideration and support.    
  
Rachel Robinson & Jolyon Marsh 

Development Office for The Dukies’ Foundation Registered Charity 1128684 

 

 

 


